
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: SHEILA JERUSALEM, 202-598-0793  
WEDNESDAY, MAY 26, 2021  SHEILA.JERUSALEM@OJP.USDOJ.GOV   

******PUBLICATION ADVISORY****** 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF JUSTICE EXAMINES IMPACT OF 
STUDENT MENTORING  

WASHINGTON – The Office of Justice Programs’ National Institute of Justice today 
published an NIJ Journal article reviewing the current state of mentoring research, covering a 
range of issues involved in evaluating programs’ effectiveness and impact. Mentoring programs 
are a prominent strategy for preventing and reducing delinquent behavior among at-risk youth.  

The article outlines current challenges, such as recruiting members, understanding how 
mentoring relationships affect youth behavior, learning how evaluation activities will drive 
program improvements and evaluating the program across multiple sites. 

          TITLE:        Mentoring Programs for Youth: A Promising Intervention for 
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To receive notifications of new NIJ Journal publications, register here

The Office of Justice Programs provides federal leadership, grants, training, technical 
assistance and other resources to improve the nation’s capacity to prevent and reduce 
crime, advance racial equity in the administration of justice, assist victims and enhance the rule 
of law. More information about OJP and its components can be found at www.ojp.gov. 
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